Report on Observance of Vigilance Awareness Week — 2020 at NCDS, Bhubaneswar
(27" October to 2™ November, 2020)

The Vigilance Awareness Week was observed in NCDS, Bhubaneswar in the following manner.

All the present staff members of the institute undertook integrity pledge following all the rules
pertaining to the current Covid-19 pandemic.
NCDS, as an institution has adopted integrity pledge and is committed to uphold highest
standards of integrity and good governance and to follow ethical practices in conducting its
activities.
Some pictures on the manner of undertaking integrity pledge have been uploaded in its social
media i.e., WhatsApp: NCDS

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/ncdsbhubaneswar

Twitter: https://twitter.com/NCDS_BBSR
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Staff members of NCDS undertaking Integrity Pledge, 2020
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